
Headteacher’s 
Blog

Dear Parents, Carers and Friends,
I hope you all managed to have some time together over the Easter Holidays and it has been lovely to see 
the children back, refreshed and ready to learn once more. It was a lovely start back to school with some 
very special visitors. Thank you to Susie who brought her litter of puppies into school for the children to 
see. More pictures of this and the other fun things your children get up to each day can be found on our 
school website and on our Facebook and Twitter pages.
It has also been marvellous to see how smart everyone looks now that we are back to full school uniform. I 
look forward to welcoming you into school during the Summer Term, we have Pop Uk, Sports Day, Jubilee 
Party, Stay and Play and so much more planned and will be letting you know full details very soon.
Best wishes,
Belinda Athey - Headteacher.

Friday 29th April 2022. 
Multiple page issue 
(including keeping safe 
at home and online)

50p’s in Lent for Ukraine.
Thank you for the returned jars for the Church appeal 
an amazing £213.57 was raised and the money has 
been given to the St Barts appeal and we will 
undoubtedly be hearing about how the money is being 
used and a combined total very shortly.

European Festival of Languages and 
more opportunities for showcasing our 
singing
As you know, traditionally the opportunities we 
offer our children in The Arts has been excellent 
and as a school working towards an Arts Mark 
accreditation and we hope to develop it even 
further (for further information about what Arts 
Mark is please see https://www.artsmark.org.uk
Last month the children in Years 3-6  celebrated 
the diverse languages, cultures and communities 
in the North East and our connections with the 
world, with lots of free activities, events and 
resources from the North East Festival of 
Languages. On the Blog this week the children 
are pictured ready to sing, sign, play, perform 
and film the Festival song, culminating in a 
compilation video – a centrepiece of the 
Festival. We have sent our film to the organisers 
and as soon as it has been incorporated into a 
film with other schools we will hopefully share it 
with you.

Although there was insufficient interest to run a 
choir after school club last term, I have proposed 
this again for this term.
Pre pandemic, as a Big Sing School we attended 
the Big Sing at The Sage in Gateshead. We hope 
to do so again this year and are just waiting to 
see if our application has been successful.

Reminders
Our annual consultation letter regarding wrap around care and 
so much more has gone out this week. Please help us to 
ensure we are providing as many opportunities as possible for 
our children and their families by completing it and returning it 
to me or letting me know while on Gate Duty
Clubs start next week
The dates for this half term are all on our school website 
calendar which can be found - https://
whittingham.eschools.co.uk/website/calendar/213885

Bailiffgate Art Competition.
Before Easter I shared with you that Tilly from Year 5 
had been awarded 1st prize for her entry into the 
Baliffgate Seaside Art Competition. However, I had not 
realised there was such strong competition and I 
wanted to share it with you.  Nine schools participated, 
and 681 entries were received, of those entries Tilly 
was a winner!
All the entries are on display on the smart screen at 
Bailiffgate of the exhibition which is on until 30 August.









Informing you and 
your community



What is  
Northumbria 
Connected?
• Northumbria Connected is an easy way for you to send  

and receive messages from Northumbria Police

• You decide on the updates you want to receive

• A way for us to better understand your concerns directly



Why 
join?

• Northumbria Connected allows you to share your  
priorities, concerns and views with us directly

• You will receive information that you want to receive 
from us on those matters that affect you and your 
communities most

• Northumbria Connected makes Northumbria Police  
more accessible to you

• Northumbria Connected allows you to share your 
feedback with Northumbria Police on how you think we 
have tackled the problem

• Northumbria Connected allows you to create groups 
with other people in your area with the same interests



How  
to join
It could not be easier, simply visit:
www.northumbriaconnected.co.uk
register by clicking on the ‘join’ tab.
One of our staff will then register you on the  
system so that you can receive alerts and  
information for your area. 
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